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Belmonte, Juan

From: David Gabel <info@staterenewable.energy>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 5:47 AM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Voter Letter: I support the results of the IEP

Dear NJBPU, 

Thank you for continuing to advance and improve New Jersey’s vision of 100% clean energy by 2050. 
However I believe the view point will only benefit corporate utility companies, not residential tax payers. 

My clean energy company: State Renewable Energy LLC has helped more than 250 homeowners go solar last 
year. The benefits greatly outweighed their investment and clean energy is their foreseen future. What concerns 
me is the new program that is drastically reducing the RE credits produced by solar in favor of wind production. 
This sucks, because tax payers are going to be funding turbines that won’t reduce their electric costs, just 
putting money into the corporate utilities pockets.  

On behalf of my employees and current/future homeowners we work with, we DEMAND that legislation be put 
into place to prevent utility companies from obtaining these turbine subsidies without a clear path to reduction 
in utility bills. Our utility companies in this state will NOT be trusted. We do NOT support any legislation that 
will not directly benefit tax paying homeowners. 

Sincerely, 
Dave Gabel 
State Renewable Energy LLC 
(862) 273-9338 
info@StateRenewable.Energy 

David Gabel info@staterenewable.energy Manahawkin, NJ  


